HFC Committee

From: Staffan <Staffan@plutosystems.se>
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 12:08 PM
To: HFC Committee

Subject: Kanaha Beach Park

Aloha

Kanaha Beach park for windsurfers like it is today, is the reason | as a tourist are coming back to Maui every year since
1988.

It is a historic place for windsurfers around the world.
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to give my input.
Best regards from

Staffan Berg
Sweden



